
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 10/15/2013 2:27:43 PM 
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fw: FOUND - ear plugs 

Fyi. 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

From Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 02:27 PM 
To: FAC SF 77 Beale 10th Fl 
Subject: FOUND - ear plugs 

Redacted 
(thanks!) found the pair of ear plugs in our 10 Floor break area. If you think 

yours and can ID it, please come on by Room 1064 and claim it. Thanks a bunch! 

Ann :o) 
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